

Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) Administrator's Report May 29, 2019



District Updates

- There is a Special Local School Funding Election on June 4, 2019. The Los Angeles Unified School District Board of Education voted unanimously to place **Measure EE**, a 16 cent per square foot parcel tax, on the ballot in a special local school funding election.
- On May 28, 2019, the Chairpersons from CAC, DELAC and PAC made a presentation to the Committee of the Whole. Mr. Robak represented the PAC.

Committee Update

Congratulations to the PAC for completing the following:

- Submitting comments to the Superintendent
- Developing a different way of reviewing the comments. In the past, the comments were developed whole group; but this year, the small group work was effective.
- Reviewing the comments for the last two years
- Meeting quorum for 11 out of 13 meetings.

The Officers from DELAC, PAC and CAC will meet on Friday, May 31, 2019 from 11:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m. to review the year and make recommendations to future officers.

2019-2020 PAC members: August 14, 2019 at 10:00 a.m.—Meeting to review calendar and LCAP Study Groups and other items that impact the PAC.

PCS Update

Thank You: On behalf of the Office of Parent and Community Services, I would like to thank all the PAC members and PAC Officers for their work this year. We appreciate your leadership and participation. REPEAT: June 11, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. the DELAC and PAC Chairpersons will be delivering a presentation to the Board of Education. The focus of the June 11, 2019 Board Meeting is the LCAP Hearing. The Chairpersons will present to the Board of Education the comments developed by the members of the PAC and the members of DELAC. All PAC and DELAC members are invited to attend the Board meeting. In order to facilitate this process, I have arranged for committee members to meet in the Blue Room in front of the Board Meeting Room at 3:00 p.m. We will have light refreshments for members. I am going to ask all committee parents to submit a RSVP to PCS so that we can have your names on a list. PCS will reserve a seat for you if you RSVP. If you do not RSVP, then we will not be able to guarantee a seat or refreshments for you. We also need to inform you that the presentations by the PAC and DELAC Chairpersons may take place after 5 p.m. or even 6 p.m.

Upcoming Central District Parent Committee Trainings: The schedule for the Fall 2019 Parent Workshops will be available by the end of June.

Enroll in the Parent Portal!



Reminder:

Special Local School Funding Election on

June 4, 2019

Measure EE

State Testing

UPDATE: The District decided to send all parents a black and white copy of the SBAC test results next school year.

In addition, parents will be able to obtain student test results through their Parent Portal account. Parents need to enroll in Parent Portal.

The SBAC State Testing Window is March 4, 2019 through June 7, 2019.

District Parent Legislative Learning (Study) Group

Purpose: District parents interested in studying and reviewing current and future state and federal legislation, which affects the District, English Learners, foster youth, special education and other students.

June 5, 2019-Planning Session 10:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.